Frankreich Pyrenaenweg Gr10 Der Weg Ist Das
Ziel
Recognizing the showing off ways to acquire this ebook frankreich pyrenaenweg
gr10 der weg ist das ziel is additionally useful. You have remained in right
site to start getting this info. get the frankreich pyrenaenweg gr10 der weg
ist das ziel partner that we present here and check out the link.
You could buy guide frankreich pyrenaenweg gr10 der weg ist das ziel or get it
as soon as feasible. You could quickly download this frankreich pyrenaenweg
gr10 der weg ist das ziel after getting deal. So, subsequently you require the
book swiftly, you can straight acquire it. Its suitably certainly simple and
suitably fats, isnt it? You have to favor to in this publicize

DK Eyewitness Paris DK Eyewitness 2021-05-25 Discover Paris - a city synonymous
with art, fashion, gastronomy, and culture. Whether you want to be awed by
iconic landmarks, lose yourself in the Louvre, or shop till you drop, your DK
Eyewitness travel e-guide makes sure you experience all that Paris has to
offer. Paris is a treasure trove of things to see and do. Includes full of
world-famous palaces, museums, and galleries, the city shines with opulence and
elegance. But Parisians know that there is more to life than glitz and glamour.
Simpler pleasures are offered in abundance - think tiny winding streets, quirky
old bookshops, and centuries-old cafés. Our annually updated e-guide brings
Paris to life, transporting you there like no other travel guide does with
expert-led insights and advice, detailed breakdowns of all the must-see sights,
photographs on practically every page, and our trademark illustrations. You'll
discover: - our pick of Paris' must-sees, top experiences, and hidden gems the best spots to eat, drink, shop, and stay - detailed maps and walks which
make navigating the country easy - easy-to-follow itineraries - expert advice:
get ready, get around, and stay safe - colour-coded chapters to every part of
Paris, from Champs-Élysées to Belleville, Montmartre to Montparnasse Want the
best of Paris in your pocket? Try our Top 10 Paris for top 10 lists to allthings Paris.
The GR10 Trail Brian Johnson 2017-01-20 Guidebook to the GR10, a 955km trek
across the French Pyrenees from Hendaye on the Atlantic Coast to the
Mediterranean coast at Banyuls-sur-Mer. Described in 55-day stages of 7-27km,
the route can be completed in its entirety, usually in around 45 days, or in
shorter sections using the bus and rail links found throughout the Pyrenees.
Step by step route descriptions are accompanied by 1:100,000 mapping and
gradient profiles. Useful practical information is also included such as when
to go, getting there and back, camping, accessing fuel and water, plus handy
equipment tips and more. The easiest, oldest and most popular of the three
long-distance routes that traverse the mountain range, the GR10 is well
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waymarked and follows good mountain paths. For many walkers, the highlight of
the route is the magnificent wildflowers and associated butterflies. For
others, it's the spectacular mountain terrain, while those keen on bird
watching will delight in scanning the sky for the many varieties of birds of
prey that can be seen in the region, from the massive Griffon vulture to the
distinctly coloured Egyptian vulture.
Camino Portugues Maps - Mapas - Karten John Brierley 2010 Spiritual seekers and
travelers will find all the resources they need to walk the Way of St. James in
this complete set of maps and town plans covering the sacred route from Lisbon,
via Porto, to Santiago de Compostella. This portable travel companion is light
enough to carry while walking long distances each day and contains maps with
locations of all pilgrim hostels, the distances between all villages, and
points of interest, as well as alternative routes and accommodations. The
entire guide is provided in four languages: English, Spanish, Portuguese, and
German.
Frankfurter Ober-Post-Amts-Zeitung Oberpostamt (Frankfurt, Main) 1838
Frankreich: Pyrenäenweg GR10 Fuat Gören 2018-05-28
Cirencester and Swindon Ordnance Survey 2009-04 OS Explorer Map is the Ordnance
Survey's most detailed map and is recommended for anyone enjoying outdoor
activities such as walking, horse riding and off-road cycling. The series
provides complete GB coverage and can now be used in all weathers thanks to OS
Explorer Map - Active, a tough, versatile version of the OS Explorer Map.
South West Coast Path - Minehead to Padstow Roland Tarr 2016-03-03 The South
West Coast Path is the spectacular 630-mile (1008-km) National Trail around the
tip of Britain. This volume features the section of the Path from Minehead to
Padstow, a distance of 163 miles (262 km). It skirts the Exmoor National Park,
taking in the precipitous harbour towns of Lynton, Lynmouth and Ilfracombe,
before heading south-west into Cornwall along the surfers' coast via Westword
Ho! and Arthurian Tintagel, to reach the gastronomic mecca of Padstow. Along
the way there is the coastal path around Lundy Island, with its puffins, and
other arresting wildlife from shearwaters to basking sharks. This guide has
been fully revised and updated for 2016, and completely resdesigned to feature
many more colour photographs and much more information on local history,
cultural associations and wildlife. It is not so much a walking guide as a
complete companion to the landscape of the Path, whether you are a dedicated
long-distance walker or a weekend stroller. National Trail Guides are the
official guidebooks to the fifteen National Trails in England and Wales and are
published in association with Natural England, the official body charged with
developing and maintaining the Trails.
Caravan & Camping Guide 2021 Aa Publishing 2020-12-19 The ever-popular AA
Caravan and Camping Guide continues to showcase the best sites from across
Britain. From small spaces in quiet locations to large holiday centres with fun
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for all the family, all the sites have been professionally inspected on an
annual basis by the AA's team of inspectors. Top-rated sites receive the
coveted Platinum Pennant award and the best regional sites are highlighted in
an annual awards ceremony. Over 750 campsites, inspected and rated by AA
professional inspectors. Packed full of practical information - opening dates,
prices, on-site facilities. Details about all of the winners of the AA Caravan
and Camping Awards. Platinum Pennant ratings for Britain's very best sites.
Over 250 Glamping and Holiday Parks also reviewed and rated. Clear AA mapping
makes all sites easy to find.
The GR11 Trail Brian Johnson 2018-06-15 The GR11 trail (La Senda Pirenaica) is
a glorious 820km traverse of the Pyrenees from the Atlantic to the
Mediterranean on the Spanish side of the border with France. The guidebook
presents the route in 47 stages of 8-31km and provides everything hikers will
need to take up the challenge - detailed route description, excellent
photographs, lots of background information and unique custom-produced maps.
Also included are bad weather options - although the weather is often good
along this route - detours to find accommodation at some points, and advice on
where to stay, supplies, language and logistics, as well as a glossary
including Aragon, Basque and Catalan words, to help you find your way. Although
it's a serious challenge for experienced walkers the route is less demanding
than the higher-level Pyrenean Haute Route, sunnier and wilder than the GR10
which runs along the French side, and well waymarked throughout with regular
opportunities to find accommodation and stock up your supplies.
Frankreich: Pyrenäenweg GR10 Hartmut Stahn 2010
The Irish Coast to Coast Walk Paddy Dillon 2011-10-05 The
walking the 370-mile waymarked route through Ireland from
Bray Head in the southwest on the Atlantic coast. Created
Wicklow Way, South Leinster Way, Munster Way, Avondhy Way
opportunity to discover the heart of the Emerald Isle.

guidebook describes
Dublin in the east to
by linking the
and the Kerry Way. An

The Pyrenean Haute Route Tom Martens 2019-04-15 Guidebook to trekking the
Pyrenean Haute Route, which zigzags across the Franco-Spanish border, staying
close to the main ridge in the highest and most spectacular Central Pyrenees.
It covers 750km with over 40km of ascent, so is suitable for experienced
mountain walkers only. The largely unwaymarked route is presented in 44 stages.
The Pyrenean Haute Route Ton Joosten 2010-09-09 Detailed guide to 800km trek
along the Franco-Spanish border, from Hendaye to Banyuls-sur-Mer. The
unwaymarked route is described in 45 days, with 500 GPS waymarks, information
on villages, mountain huts, guesthouses, hotels and campsites and variant
routes to avoid difficult sections. Also ascents of ten classic Pyrenean
summits beside the route.
I'm Off Then Hape Kerkeling 2009-06-16 I'm Off Then has sold more than three
million copies in Germany and has been translated into eleven languages. The
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number of pilgrims along the Camino has increased by 20 percent since the book
was published. Hape Kerkeling's spiritual journey has struck a chord.
Overweight, overworked, and disenchanted, Kerkeling was an unlikely candidate
to make the arduous pilgrimage across the Pyrenees to the Spanish shrine of St.
James, a 1,200-year-old journey undertaken by nearly 100,000 people every year.
But he decided to get off the couch and do it anyway. Lonely and searching for
meaning along the way, he began the journal that turned into this utterly
frank, engaging book. Filled with unforgettable characters, historic
landscapes, and Kerkeling's self-deprecating humor, I'm Off Then is an
inspiring travelogue, a publishing phenomenon, and a spiritual journey unlike
any other.
Lonely Planet Caribbean Islands Lonely Planet 2017-11-01 Lonely Planet: The
world's leading travel guide publisher Lonely Planet Caribbean Islands is your
passport to the most relevant, up-to-date advice on what to see and skip, and
what hidden discoveries await you. Travel back to the 18th century as you
wander along cobbled lanes and past meticulously restored buildings at English
Harbour, Antigua; hoist a jib and set sail from sailing fantasyland, Tortola,
and enjoy the journey to one of the 50 or so isles making up the British Virgin
Islands; or hit the atmospheric streets of Cuba's Habana Vieja and join in the
living musical soundtrack of rumba, salsa, son and reggaeton; all with your
trusted travel companion. Get to the heart of Caribbean Islands and begin your
journey now! Inside Lonely Planet's Caribbean Islands Travel Guide: Color maps
and images throughout Highlights and itineraries help you tailor your trip to
your personal needs and interests Insider tips to save time and money and get
around like a local, avoiding crowds and trouble spots Essential info at your
fingertips - hours of operation, phone numbers, websites, transit tips, prices
Honest reviews for all budgets - eating, sleeping, sight-seeing, going out,
shopping, hidden gems that most guidebooks miss Cultural insights give you a
richer, more rewarding travel experience - weddings, honeymoons, sustainable
travel, cuisine, music, wildlife, culture, history Covers Bahamas, Barbados,
Cuba, Jamaica, St Kitts, St Lucia, Trinidad, Turks & Caicos, US Virgin Islands,
and more eBook Features: (Best viewed on tablet devices and smartphones)
Downloadable PDF and offline maps prevent roaming and data charges Effortlessly
navigate and jump between maps and reviews Add notes to personalise your
guidebook experience Seamlessly flip between pages Bookmarks and speedy search
capabilities get you to key pages in a flash Embedded links to recommendations'
websites Zoom-in maps and images Inbuilt dictionary for quick referencing The
Perfect Choice: Lonely Planet Caribbean Islands, our most comprehensive guide
to the Caribbean Islands, is perfect for both exploring top sights and taking
roads less traveled About Lonely Planet: Lonely Planet is a leading travel
media company and the world’s number one travel guidebook brand, providing both
inspiring and trustworthy information for every kind of traveler since 1973.
Over the past four decades, we’ve printed over 145 million guidebooks and grown
a dedicated, passionate global community of travelers. You’ll also find our
content online, and in mobile apps, video, 14 languages, nine international
magazines, armchair and lifestyle books, ebooks, and more. Important Notice:
The digital edition of this book may not contain all of the images found in the
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physical edition.
Reise Know-How Reiseführer Languedoc-Roussillon Petra Sparrer 2020-07-20 Sie
reicht von den Pyrenäen an der spanischen Grenze bis hin zur Provence und zur
Côte d'Azur: Die Region Languedoc-Roussillon im Süden Frankreichs. Wunderschöne
Naturlandschaften mit Bergen und Flüssen, Bergdörfer und historische Städte,
zirpende Zikaden und das Mittelmeer mit seinen langen Sandstränden prägen die
Region. Aber auch spanische Einflüsse sind überall zu finden, ob im Tanz, in
der Architektur oder in der Küche. Sie ergänzen die französische Lebensart
harmonisch und tragen zur bunten und lebhaften Vielfalt des LanguedocRoussillon bei. Dieser umfangreiche Reiseführer führt durch die interessanten
Orte im Languedoc-Roussillon: Von Ardèche und Cevennen, dem Paradies für
Naturliebhaber, Wanderer und Kanufahrer, über Nîmes, Rhônetal und die Kleine
Camargue, über Montpellier, die Küste und das Hinterland bis nach Narbonne,
Perpignan und die östlichen Pyrenäen. Er wendet sich gleichermaßen an
Naturliebhaber, Aktivreisende, Strandurlauber, Städtebummler und
Genussreisende, welche die Region auf eigene Faust kennenlernen möchten, und
gibt vielfältige Anregungen, die vielfältige Landschaft im Süden Frankreichs zu
erkunden. Dazu gibt es ausführliche Exkurse zu Geschichte, Land und Leuten.
Jedes Kapitel beginnt mit einer Doppelseite, auf der die Inhalte mit einer
Übersichtskarte der Region, Highlights und Seitenverweisen vorgestellt werden.
Natürlich enthält der Reiseführer die bewährten und praktischen Tipps zu
Reisefragen von A-Z. Im erweiterten Vorspann finden sich Übersichtsseiten mit
Beschreibungen aller Regionen, eine Jahresübersicht zu Festen und
Veranstaltungen, Routenvorschläge und persönliche Top-Tipps der Autorin. Viele
spezielle Infos, beispielsweise zur Anreise und zu den vielfältigen
Möglichkeiten an Aktivitäten, sind hilfreiche Planungshelfer. Ein kleiner
Reisewortschatz Französisch hilft dabei, mit den Bewohnern in Kontakt zu
kommen.
Pyrenees Georges Véron 1991
Walking on Samos Dieter Graf 2012-04 This is the first edition of the Walking
on Samos guidebook, describing 21 walks on the Greek island of Samos, a
paradise for walkers. The northern coast with its wooded slopes and vineyards
is interlaced with old mule tracks and, together with the old monasteries and
the archaeological sites around Pythagorio, these are strong features of the
book. And in the south-west you can climb the highest mountain in the Aegean,
1,440 above sea level! 21 of the best old walking trails are described with
detailed maps, GPS data and route photos along with lots of interesting facts
worth knowing about the island. There is plenty to discover on one of the
finest walking islands of Greece.
The Pilgrim Road to Nidaros Alison Raju 2001 This is a walker's guide to the
643 km medieval pilgrim road from Oslo to Nidaros (Trondheim) Cathedral, where
Saint Olav (king of Norway, and responsible for much of the conversion of the
country to Christianity) was buried. His shrine was the focus not only of many
miracles but also of the fourth most important pilgrim route in Europe ......
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Curves Stefan Bogner 2014-06-03 Anyone who drives experiences limitations: the
stress from other road users, constraints on motorway capacity and the relevant
legislation, something that we mustn't forget if we're really keen on making
headway. Curves, by contrast, is intended for people who look for happiness in
seclusion, far away from other overstrained drivers or busy motorways. Curves:
Nothern Italy contains stunning pictures of mountain roads around Lobardy,
Venetia and South Tyrol: Timmelsjoch, Stelvio Pass, Gaviapass, Passo di Croce
Domini, Monte-Baldo-Hohenstrasse, Kaiserjagerstrasse, Manghenpass, Passo Rolle,
Passo di Giau, Drei Zinnen, Passo di Falzarego, Passo di Fedaia, Sellajoch,
Grodner Joch, Pordoijoch. In addition, Curves offers invaluable advice on
hotels and restaurants along the way. Text in English and German."
The GR5 Trail Paddy Dillon 2016-01-19 An essential guidebook for walking the
GR5, one of the world's most spectacular long-distance trails. The GR5 makes
its way through the Alps from the shores of Lac Léman at Geneva to the
Mediterranean at Nice. A route of 674km (420 miles), it can be trekked in a
month, or split over a series of summer trips. The GR5 is well within the reach
of fit and moderately experienced walkers and backpackers. There is good
signposting and waymarking, and accommodation, food and drink are all available
at regular intervals. The paths and tracks are generally well graded, while
steep climbs are tackled on zigzag paths, so the overall gradient is not so
severe. Every summer, thousands of walkers embark on this trek. This guidebook
also describes some scenic variant routes, including the stunning GR55 through
the Vanoise National Park and the delightful GR52 that crosses the Mercantour
National Park. Full descriptions and maps are provided for these alternatives.
The book includes daily stages, timings, ascents and descents, full-colour
mapping and gradient profiles, alongside information about facilities and
services along the route. The result is an ideal companion to planning and
completing your trek. Two further Cicerone guidebooks cover the remaining
sections of the GR5; 'The GR5 Trail - Vosges and Jura', and 'The GR5 Trail Benelux and Lorraine' which together cover the route from Lac Léman to the Hoek
Van Holland.
Naxos & Small Cyclades Dieter Graf 2018-05
Der grüne Reiseführer Susanne Böttcher 2007
The Outer Hebrides Paul Webster 2013-06-25 The Outer Hebrides are a place
apart, an island chain stretching almost 200km from the Butt of Lewis to Barra
Head with some of Britain's most mesmerising beaches, dramatic mountain ranges,
wonderful wildlife, a long and fascinating history and a rich and vibrant
Gaelic culture. This book features 40 mostly moderate walks, with many ideal
for families, which take in magnificent sweeps of sand, soaring sea cliffs and
memorable hill ascents, as well as celebrated cultural sights.
The New York Times Explorer Barbara Ireland 2017 Whether it's a chocolate tour
of the Caribbean or a swim to the tiny monastery island on Italy's Lago d'Orta,
dive in and share the discoveries of the Beaches, Islands & Coasts edition of
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The New York Times Explorer. These 25 dream trips feature first-person
narratives, postcard-perfect photography, and useful information to help you on
your...
Camino Portugués Maps John Brierley 2017-12-01 Spiritual seekers and travelers
will find all the resources they need to walk the Way of St. James in this
complete set of maps and town plans covering the sacred route from Lisbon, via
Porto, to Santiago de Compostella, including the alternate coastal route. For
the first time, the 2018 edition also includes a Spiritual Variant and a
Littoral Path.This newly updated, portable travel companion is light enough to
carry while walking long distances each day and contains maps with locations of
all pilgrim hostels, the distances between villages, and points of interest, as
well as alternative routes and accommodations. The entire guide is provided in
three languages: English, Spanish and Portuguese.
The Luxury of Private Aviation Teneues 2022-04-06 - A lavishly-illustrated book
on the luxurious world of private flying - 150 photos and exclusive insights
from the Head of Client Services at Luxaviation - A must-have coffee table book
for all luxury travel lovers Elegant, exclusive, and sparkling with champagne:
welcome to the world of jet-set glamour. With some 150 color and black-andwhite photographs, this lavishly-illustrated coffee table book brings readers
into the world of private aviation. Jana App-Sandering, Head of Client Services
at Luxaviation, one of the most prestigious providers of private flights, is
your expert flight attendant, opening the cabin door to the ultimate in luxury
flying: pristine equipment, impeccable service, and high-class interiors. With
stories from the past and present of private jets and the rich and famous
passengers they fly, this elegant book will transport travel lovers around the
globe from the sofa to the heights of travel sophistication.
Walking in the Haute Savoie Janette Norton 1996
Fearless Females TENEUES. 2021-10-15 -The first photo book to focus on the
feminine side of the animal kingdom -Some 150 photographs of female lions,
elephants, and many other animals -Fascinating facts, exciting stories -nature infotainment at its best -Text in English and German ...a captivating
book covering a wide spectrum of animal behavior and species... this is a book
to make you re-think the role of the female. --BBC Wildlife In the lion world,
only the females hunt -- because they do it best! The boss of a hyena pack? An
alpha female. Even the lowest-ranking female of the pack is superior to her
male counterparts. As for praying mantises? They keep interaction with men to
the essentials, eating them right after mating for added nutrition. The first
photo book to focus exclusively on the female of the species, Fearless Females
is a fascinating account of "feminine" strength throughout the animal kingdom.
With some 150 photographs, accompanied by remarkable facts and extraordinary
stories, the book reveals the fierce, formidable, and fascinating antics of she
lions, elephants, and many other creatures. A refreshing reappraisal of
"feminine" behavior and a long overdue emancipation of nature and wildlife
photography. Text in English and German.
frankreich-pyrenaenweg-gr10-der-weg-ist-das-ziel

7/9

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on December 7, 2022 by guest

Speeches for the Dead Harold Parker 2018-06-25 The Menexenus, in spite of the
dearth of scholarly attention it has traditionally received compared to other
Platonic texts, is an important dialogue for any consideration of Plato’s views
on political philosophy, history, and rhetoric – to say nothing of the
dialogue’s contribution to the study of civic ideology and institutions,
natural law theory, and Plato’s notion of race. Speeches for the Dead unites
the contributions of scholars working on diverse aspects of the dialogue,
growing out of a one-day workshop on the same subject at the University of
Pennsylvania organized by the editors. In offering a variety of perspectives on
the Menexenus, the volume is the very first of its kind in any language. In
addition, the volume contains an up-to-date bibliography of scholarship in
English, French, German, and Italian. This makes the book a definitive guide
and ideal starting point for advanced students and scholars looking for further
information about the dialogue.
The National Trails Paddy Dillon 2015-10-12 An inspirational larger format
guidebook to Britain's National Trails - 19 long-distance walking routes
through England, Wales and Scotland. Together, these routes (National Trails in
England and Wales and Scotland's Great Trails) cover well over 3100 miles
(5000km), exploring the rich scenic and historic countryside of Britain.
Perfect for planning, the book offers stage by stage overviews for the full
breadth of the network, including the popular South West Coast Path, Hadrian's
Wall Path, West Highland Way, Cotswold Way, Offa's Dyke Path, South Downs Way,
Southern Upland Way and many others exploring the beauty and wild country of
the British Isles. Outline schedules for each Trail allow you compare the
routes and become inspired to take up the challenge, whether on a relatively
short or easy trail, or to tackle a longer, more strenuous route. Basic day-byday route descriptions for each Trail are illustrated with maps and profiles,
helping you choose the best routes to walk. Information is provided on access
to and from the routes, maps, public transport, guidebooks, TICs, accommodation
and useful websites.
Verzeichnis lieferbarer Bücher 2002
Lonely Planet Slovenia Lonely Planet 2016-05-01 Lonely Planet Slovenia is your
passport to the most relevant, up-to-date advice on what to see and skip, and
what hidden discoveries await you. Stroll the leafy streets of Ljubljana, dive
into the great outdoors at Lake Bled or sip some of the world's best Merlot in
Vipava; all with your trusted travel companion.
Rhodes, Karpathos, Kos, Southern Dodecanese Dieter Graf 2011
Pilgrim Guides to the Roads Through France to Santiago de Compostela: Le Puy to
the Pyrenees 1994
When I Walk, I Bounce Mark Moxon 2007-02-01 Convinced that walking from Land's
End to John o'Groats will be a pleasant way to spend the summer, Mark Moxon
soon discovers that there's a lot more to crossing Britain than simply putting
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one foot in front of the other. Here, he takes us not only on a journey of 1111
miles, but also of the highs and lows of long-distance walking.
Shetland PAUL. WEBSTER WEBSTER (HELEN.) 2018-05 The most northerly of Britain's
island groups, Shetland is so far removed from the rest of the UK that it
usually appears as an inset on maps. Although relatively little known to those
from outside the islands, Shetland is a magnificent terrain for walkers,
especially those who love to really explore and get away from the beaten track.
The coastal walking here includes some of the finest in the country, with
superb cliffs, towering sea stacks, caves and natural arches seemingly around
every corner. Added to this is Shetland's better known claim to fame for its
spectacular seabird colonies ¿ huge gannetries, moorland packed with arctic and
great skuas, arctic terns in the more sheltered spots, and everyone's favourite
¿ the puffins. The islands also enjoy a dense population of otters, many seals,
and a chance to see killer whales or other giants of the deep. Beyond all this
natural grandeur, Shetland's history is fascinating too. The archaeological
attractions are much less known than those on Orkney, but sites such as
Jarlshof have amazingly preserved remains from prehistory right up to more
recent times. These include iron age villages, chambered cairns, viking
longhouses, pictish carvings, and impressive brochs ¿ including the most
complete of all these iron-age defensive towers, on Mousa. Size 105 x 148mm
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